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From: satyajit gohil 
Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2010 2:47 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: positive feed back for the new thought about nursing registration 
 
Hi Kathleen, 
 
In my point of veiw, if this rule will apply to all stdents who have studied 
here or any other english speaking countries they do not required IELTS or 
OET. It will be great if this rule will be implemented. Infact, students who 
have studied here in Australia they have much better knowledge about their 
course, I mean they have good skills and knowledge about ANMC competencies. In 
addition to this, while they are doing their placemnets in hospitals they must 
have to shown their ability in understandins for patient's condition and care 
plane and ongoing assessment also. If they are not eligible to pass that they 
will be fail but if they will pass means they have abilities to work as RN in 
Australia. 
 
So it is my strong recommandation to you (AHPRA) to pass this rule for 
graduates of Australia. 
 
Thank you in advance and  I will hope for the best and I will wait for the 
positive result in favour of all students to get registration iwhtout IELTS. 
It is really needed. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Satyajit Gohil 

 


